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31st March 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We would like to extend a huge thankyou to all our families who have supported us and the 

processes that we have had to implement in order to comply with the government guidelines. It is 

really appreciated and it has been wonderful to welcome all children back into school.  

 

We are very proud of the resilience, kindness and maturity that the children have demonstrated 

towards their learning and their conduct in and around school to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

 

In accordance with government requirements, could parents please let us know of any positive test 

outcomes up to 6 days from being in school using the email help.oakfield@gmail.com this is to 

enable us to notify any possible contacts who may need to self-isolate and to inform Public Health 

England.  

 

We hope that you have a fantastic Easter break, please take care, keep safe and we look forward 

to welcoming children back into school on Tuesday 20th April 2021.   

 

 

With Kind Regards 

 

All at Oakfield Primary School  
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